
Reading ELA Literature Study: “The Top 10 Ways to Ruin the First Day of 5th Grade” by Ken Derby

Writing Journal Writings

Speaking & Listening “All About Me” Assignment (Due: August 21)

iReady Math Skills Review

Science Scientific Method - Tools for Investigation

Social Studies State Report #1: State Facts 1-Pager

STEAM Sun Dial Project 

Art Appreciation Line Art

Class Website: 
www.OurClass.us E-mail: toanpham@stocktonusd.net - Messaging: ClassDojo

Welcome

WEEKLY LEARNING SCHEDULE
Week of: August 7-11, 2023
Aligned to 5th Grade Common Core Standards (CCSS), Next Generation Science Standards 

(NGSS), & California History Social Sciences Standards (CHSS)

TRIMESTER 1 – W2

Please join us for Rio Calaveras’ Back to School Night on Thursday,  
August 10, at 5:30 PM with a Parent Meeting and attend ONE of 
our Class presentations afterward.

5:30 – Informational Parent Meeting in cafeteria
6:00 – Class Presentation Session 1, OR
6:30 – Class Presentation Session 2

Back to School Night 2023

COMMUNICATION is very important for a successful year! Throughout the year, I will keep you 
informed of our classroom plans, your child’s progress, and the learning activities that we do. These are 
the main ways I use to communicate with parents:

 1. Class Dojo – Announcements, class activities, and parent messaging. If you have not connected to 
our class, please log in to Dojo and join us: https://shorturl.at/jpBPR

 2. Class Website (www.ourclass.us) – Curriculum information, parent resources, student 
expectations, and Gradebook are on our class website. Activities, Art, and STEM pictures will also be 
shared with parents and to keep precious memories of our 5th grade year.

 3. Weekly Learning Schedule - Sent home at beginning of each week showing the skills and 
activities we will be working on in class each subject, due dates for projects, and class events. The 
Learning Schedule is also available on our class website for you to view.

 4. Class Newsletter – Published at the end of each month to share with parents the activities we 
did during the month and upcoming events.

Dear Parents,

OUR 5th GRADE JOURNEY begins!

I’d like to welcome you and your child to the start of the new school year. We are going to 
have a busy and productive 5th Grade, filled with exciting learning activities, social events, 
and so much more.

Thank you for your support
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